Public Notice!
ARSA is requiring BP Pipeline to obtain a PROPERTY OWNER RELEASE.
This is an excerpt from the project contract between ARSA and the Contractor.

PROPERTY OWNER RELEASE

The OWNER reserves the right to require the CONTRACTOR to obtain a written, signed
Release from any or all property owners impacted by the Work prior to final payment to the
CONTRACTOR. The Release form is included in the Appendix and may be required from all
property owners impacted by the project, regardless of whether work was performed on right-of-
way or on easements.

The OWNER is ARSA.
The CONTRACTOR is BP Pipeline.

BP Pipeline will be contacting the property owners to complete the Property Owner Release.
A copy of the release is below in the Announcements.



